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Simply put, any restrictions of firearms/accessories/modifications is a violation of the 

2nd amendment. There wasn't meant to be a limit to what we have the right to own 

and maintain. Concerns for rapid fire capabilities are understandable, but criminals 

don't care about laws. Further restrictions would do nothing to save lives, and 

everything to create criminals put of otherwise law abiding citizens  


